
   

                                                               

               

 
 
  28 September 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have recently shared with the students the exciting news that the Secondary Link will soon be 
moving to a new home in Maidenhead.    We have been offered a site for The Secondary Link and our 
new College-Link provision in Chiltern Road.  The building is currently undergoing a full refurbishment 
which is due to be completed very soon and we are hoping that we will be able to move soon after the 
October half term. 
 
The new site provides us with a lot more space and an open environment, which will better suit the 
needs of our students.   Whilst we will be based there five days a week, we will still be able to access 
some of the facilities at Manor Green, such as the Food Tech and DT rooms, so we will maintain our 
close connections to The Primary Link and Manor Green School.  Our specialist teachers and 
counsellors will also continue to support the students at the new site.  
 
We hope to arrange visits for the students as soon as the work is complete so we can start their 
transition.   We will arrange an opportunity for you to come along and see the site also. 
 
The aim will be for existing transport arrangements to be transferred to the new site and we will be 
leading on ensuring there is a seamless transition as soon as the date for the move has been agreed. 
 
If you have any questions at this stage please do not hesitate to contact me, but I will be in touch as 
soon as we have confirmed dates and arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Joolz Scarlett 
Headteacher 

 
 


